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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Y11 Information Evening 

  

We were very pleased to hold an Information Evening for Y11 yesterday, thank you 

to all those parents that attended.  We shared revision guidance and strategies to 

support students leading up to the upcoming mocks and GCSEs, we hope you 

found this useful. 

 

If you were not able to attend, please find attached the resources from this event, 

please take time to read it.  It will help you to support your child in the upcoming 

weeks and months.  I would also be grateful if you could complete the survey to 

help us to improve future events. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UpvXeEqmx6 

 

We are incredibly proud of our Y11 students who for the last couple of weeks have 

engaged with period 6 sessions in core subjects, are motivated in lessons and have 

even asked for a revision space after school.  We are pleased to offer the library to 

them till 5.00pm (Monday to Thursday).  Students will need to sign up for this and 

ensure they have parental permission. 

 

We are encouraging students to maintain a steady revision programme, with the 

recommended materials they have been given.  It is certainly not too late to make a 

difference to results, neither is it a time to panic. Should you like any further support, 

please contact your child’s form tutor in the first instance. 

 

Full examination timetables will be released to you shortly. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 

 
 

Miss H. Poole 

Assistant Principal 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UpvXeEqmx6

